
 Dear friend, 

 I hope that you had a wonderful Fourth of  July celebration with your family! 

 This year, I went with a friend to watch fireworks. We had a lot of  fun. When we got back to 
my car, I struggled a bit to figure out how to get out of  the parking lot. There were tons of  
people and cars. Everything was a bit chaotic. All of  the cars seemed to be going left, which 
seemed a little odd to me 
because I was sure there was no 
outlet in that direction. I am new 
to the area, and both my friend 
and I are directionally 
challenged, so we decided to just 
follow all of  the other cars. 
Eventually we realized that there 
really wasn’t an outlet. Everyone 
had been going in the wrong 
direction. Finally, we got turned 
around and out of  the parking 
lot. It is likely that one person 
thought there was an outlet and 
others just followed him.  

 As I think about that 
experience, I am reminded of  all 
the times throughout Scripture 
where Jesus refers to us as sheep. 
Sheep follow each other without 
really thinking. Human beings are much the same way. Whether it is something as silly as 
following a line of  cars toward a non-existent exit, or something much more serious like following 
other’s belief  systems about worldview questions, we are prone to follow without thinking. 

 I have a lot of  sympathy for pro-choice people because I know that many of  them are 
following the culture without questioning it. In fact, I am prone to the same mistake. If  you think 
about it, this is actually encouraging because it means many pro-choice people are very 

JUSTICE FOR ALL - TRAINING THOUSANDS TO MAKE ABORTION UNTHINKABLE FOR MILLIONS, ONE PERSON AT A TIME 

WEB: WWW.JFAWEB.ORG               EMAIL: KAITLYN.DONIHUE@JFAWEB.ORG               OFFICE: 316-683-6426 

Don’t Follow the Leader 

KAITLYN DONIHUE’S MONTHLY UPDATE 

JULY 2021 

Earlier this month, the JFA team had the joy of training the students at Ellerslie 

Mission Society. I always love training at Ellerslie because I was first introduced 

to Justice For All there. It is fun to see everything come full-circle in this way. 
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persuadable. They are not pro-choice because they have thought about the issue and decided 
that being pro-choice makes the most sense. Instead, they are pro-choice because they are 
following the culture without stopping to question it. When we confront them with the truth, 
many of  these people see their mistake and are willing to change their perspective. 

 The same is true of  many non-Christians. They have not thought seriously about the 
claims of  Christ. They have not taken time to study the various religions with an aim to 
discover the truth. Rather than thinking deeply about Christianity and then rejecting it, many 
people are simply going with the flow of  our culture. 

 This is exciting. It means that our simple conversations can truly change people’s lives. 
When we engage people in conversations about abortion, worldviews, and the gospel, we may 
be helping them to think about these issues for the first time. They may not change their minds 
on the spot, but we have planted a seed that has the potential to one day bear fruit.  

 In Christ, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUSTICE FOR ALL - TRAINING THOUSANDS TO MAKE ABORTION UNTHINKABLE FOR MILLIONS, ONE PERSON AT A TIME 

WEB: WWW.JFAWEB.ORG               EMAIL: KAITLYN.DONIHUE@JFAWEB.ORG               OFFICE: 316-683-6426 

mailto:grace.fontenot@jfaweb.org

